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ADF: WINTER BUSINESS MEETING 
 
Washington DC:   

 

ADF will be hosting our winter business meeting on Monday Jan 29, 2024. All  

 

ADF members in good standing are invited to attend. Details below 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About ADF:  

The Airline Dispatchers Federation represents the professional interests of the dispatch 

profession.   ADF's constituency is comprised of licensed aircraft dispatchers and operational 

control professionals from aerospace companies, regional and cargo carriers and every major 

U.S. airline.   ADF's membership as of January 2023 stood at 2,416 members.  The vast majority 

of airline passengers traveling each day in the United States, do so under the watchful eye of 

ADF members. 

 

The ADF is an all volunteer organization (all working dispatchers) and in accordance with our 

bylaws is an advocacy organization for working dispatchers and not a labor organization. 
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